
Offices of Returning Officers for
geographical and functional
constituencies will open as usual

     The nomination period for the 2020 Legislative Council General Election
runs from July 18 to 31. Nomination forms are accepted from 9am to 5pm,
Mondays to Fridays, and from 9am to noon on Saturdays.

     A spokesman for the Registration and Electoral Office (REO) stressed
that in view of the latest situation of COVID-19 and public health
considerations, prevention and crowd management measures will be implemented
at the offices of the Returning Officers. Candidates can refer to the 'Points
to Note for Submission of Nomination Forms'
(https://www.eac.hk/pdf/legco/2020lc/Points_to_Note_for_Submission_of_Nominat
ion_Forms(Eng).pdf) for details.

     Nomination forms are available at the offices of the REO at 10/F,
Harbour Centre, 25 Harbour Road, Wan Chai, Hong Kong, or Unit 2301-03, 23/F,
Millennium City 6, 392 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun Tong, Kowloon. They can also be
downloaded from the election website (www.elections.gov.hk).

     Copies of the nomination forms are available for public inspection at
the offices of the Returning Officers for geographical constituencies and
functional constituencies during ordinary business hours after the start of
the nomination period. Members of the public may also inspect copies of the
nomination forms of all the functional constituency elections at the REO
office at Unit 2301-03, 23/F, Millennium City 6, 392 Kwun Tong Road, Kwun
Tong, Kowloon.

     The inspection arrangements for the final registers for geographical
constituencies, functional constituencies (other than the District Council
(second) functional constituency) and Election Committee subsectors as
promulgated earlier on July 17 remain unchanged.

     â€‹For enquiries, please call the REO hotline on 2891 1001.
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